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 ilir mani APP2016/5923/P 28/12/2016  17:33:10 I would like for this application to be rejected as it will create enormous disturbance for current owners 

in addition to building not being able to sustain the built and also it will trigger need for social housing 

units as planning permission has already been granted for flats at the rear of block.Frognal estate is one 

estate and its not split between front and rear blocks. Also new development would create 

overcrowding and loss of light

5 frognal court

finchley road
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